
Friday, November 12, 2021

Lapwai School District
Superintendent’s

Weekly Update

Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars & the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Go Wildcats!
Dr. Penney reviews travel itinerary and safety expectations with football players and cheerleaders. The Lapwai
Varsity Football Team is traveling to Raft River High School in Malta, Idaho to play in a semifinal game at 1:00 p.m.
on Saturday. We are proud of our Wildcats and their sportsmanship. Thank You Mr. Nellesen for Sharing Pictures!



Qe’ciyew’yew’ Nimiipuu Dental & National Guard

Nimiipuu Dental and the National Guard visited Lapwai Elementary this week. Activities
included teeth brushing instruction, oral exams, and fluoride and sealant application. The National
Guard flew in dentists and hygienists by helicopter. A truckload of supplies arrived including
dental chairs. This Innovation Readiness Training Program provided a great opportunity for
students and their families. Qe’ciyew’yew’

Thank You Mrs. Hewett, Mrs. Hillman, Mrs. Beckman & Mrs. Kinnick for Sharing Pictures!
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Mrs. Hewett’s 2nd Graders
Writing Letters to Veterans 

Be Respectful 

qa’ánno’ ’ee
Thank You Mrs. Hewett for Sharing Pictures!
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Senior Transition Plans
Thank You Mr. Nellesen for Sharing Pictures!

Seniors are busy working on their
transition plans. While honoring veterans
this week, Staff Sergeant John Bake
presented opportunities related to service
in the National Guard.



Amazing
Wildcat
Scholar!

Congratulations Aaliyah Canady from Mrs.
Baldwin’s class! This 5th grade mathematician
stayed after school to earn $100 in Wildcat
Bucks by matching all U.S. Customary and
Metric units of measurement.

Wow! How many adults can do that?

Thank You Mrs. Baldwin for Sharing Pictures!



Qe’ciyew’yew’ KIYE Radio!

The new Broadcasting and
Audio Visual Clubs at Lapwai
High School toured the KIYE
Radio Station and interviewed
Daniel Spaulding and Tommy
Williamson.

Thank You Mr. Peterson for Sharing Pictures!



Wildcat Astronomers!
5th graders, Joshua and Sierra Arthur, made a model
of our solar system at home to share with their peers!

Thank You Mr. Morgan for Sharing Pictures!



P.A.W. Awards
Proud of You!

Awesome!

Way to Go!

Jacob Richards

1st Grade

Mrs. Paris’ Class
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Weston Greene

4th Grade

Mr. Blyleven’s Class
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Fadrea Morrison 

2nd Grade

Mrs. Hewett’s Class
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Steve Richards

2nd Grade

Mrs. Hillman’s Class
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Aria Taylor 

2nd Grade

Mrs. Hillman’s Class
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Kade Penney

2nd Grade
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Proud of You!
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Jordan Weaskus 

2nd Grade
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Delsey Arthur 

2nd Grade

Mrs. Hewett’s Class



P.A.W. Awards
Proud of You!

Awesome!

Way to Go!

Hailey Hendren

1st Grade

Mrs. Arthur’s Class

Wow! Thank You for Sharing Pictures, Ms. Becker!



Honoring Veterans
Mrs. Baldwin’s 5th grade Wildcat Scholars presented our National

Guard guests with letters of appreciation for their service.

Be Respectful 

qa’ánno’ ’ee

Thank You Mrs. Baldwin for Sharing Pictures!
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